
  after 4459 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  after 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, {after} (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  any 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- haply, by {any} (some) means,
perhaps. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  because 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-
ever) how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- {because}, how, (so)
that, to, when.[ql

  by 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- haply, {by} any (some) means,
perhaps. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  by 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after ({by}) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  English 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in {English}].[ql

  haply 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- {haply}, by any (some) means,
perhaps. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  how 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-ever)
how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- because, {how}, (so)
that, to, when.[ql

  how 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
{how}, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  in 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed {in} English].[ql

  manner 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what {manner} (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  means 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
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enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- haply, by any (some) {means},
perhaps. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  means 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner ({means}), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  Occasionally 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226;
an interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [{Occasionally}
unexpressed in English].[ql

  perhaps 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- haply, by any (some) means,
{perhaps}. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  so 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-ever)
how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- because, how, ({so})
that, to, when.[ql

  some 4458 # -pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4225; an
enclitic particle of indefiniteness of manner; somehow or anyhow;
 used only in composition: -- haply, by any ({some}) means,
perhaps. See 1513, 3381. Compare 4459.[ql

  that 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-ever)
how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- because, how, (so)
{that}, to, when.[ql

  that 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), {that}. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  to 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-ever)
how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- because, how, (so) that,
{to}, when.[ql

  unexpressed 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226;
an interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
{unexpressed} in English].[ql

  what 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) {what} manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  when 3704 # hopos {hop'-oce}; from 3739 and 4459; what(-ever)
how, i.e. in the manner that (as adverb or conjunction of
coincidence, intentional or actual): -- because, how, (so) that,
to, {when}.[ql
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